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Toby Fox 
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RBWM 
 

03rd November 2022 
 
Dear Toby 
 
22/02785: 16 Oakdene Sunningdale Ascot SL5 0BU 
(T1) - Oak Tree - Reduce overhanging branches to neighbouring property by 2-3 metres. (024/2005/TPO) 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council considered this application at the Planning Committee on 1st November 2022 and has a 
concern about the proposed tree reduction. 
 
 
 
 
 
This application is for the reduction of a T1 Oak 
tree (see sketch and image right), which is 
approximately 20m tall.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
The Planning Committee requests more information and imagery to support the application, to help identify the 
condition of the tree. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council request that RBWM obtain professional tree advice to examine the tree in further detail. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council asks that until additional information is received, no decision is made on this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Yvonne Jacklin  
Co-Chair of the Planning Committee 

http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/

